Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 4:23:29 PM

First name: Carolyn Last name: Keogh Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

I'm writing to advocate that specific information about the locations and activities planned within the Chattahoochee National Forest be made publicly available, and an additional round of public comments be heard, before decisions are made about the Foothills Landscape Project. Without details about locations and activities, it is impossible for members of the public to be empowered to provide feedback on proposed activities in this public forest.

Specifically for a proposed project that involves significant road-building (and the erosion and sedimentation that this entails) in a currently undisturbed watershed, where clear and clean water is essential for maintaining high habitat quality in streams, the Forest Service should provide as much information as possible that allows the public to accurately evaluate possible impacts and engage in stewardship of this resource.

Please uphold the integrity of the environmental review process by providing details of the plans, followed by another public comment period, before any decisions are issued on the Foothills Landscape Project.

Carolyn Keogh